
 

NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING 

POTOMAC-APPALACHIAN TRANSMISSION HIGHLINE, LLC 

PROJECTED TRANSMISSION REVENUE REQUIREMENT 

FOR RATE YEAR 2022 

 

September 3, 2021 

 

To Interested Parties:   

 

 Pursuant to the Formula Rate Implementation Protocols (“Protocols”) set forth in 

Attachment H-19B of the PJM Interconnection, L.L.C. (“PJM”) Open Access Transmission 

Tariff (“OATT”), Potomac-Appalachian Transmission Highline, LLC (“PATH”) will hold an 

open meeting by conference call to explain and clarify and to provide Interested Parties (as 

defined in the Protocols) an opportunity to seek information and clarification regarding PATH’s 

Projected Transmission Revenue Requirement for Rate Year 2022 (“2022 PTRR”).  The 2022 

PTRR was posted on the PJM website on September 1, 2021. 

 

 The open meeting conference call will be held on Wednesday, October 20, 2021 from 

2:00 to 4:00 p.m.   

 

To participate in the meeting, you must RSVP to bradleymiliauskas@dwt.com on or 

before October 18, 2021.  If you do not have an email account, you may RSVP by telephone to 

(202) 973-4289.  Your RSVP must state your name, address, and telephone number, and the 

name of the person or entity you will represent during the meeting.  Dial-in information and 

materials to be used during the meeting will be distributed via email not later than the afternoon 

prior to the meeting.  For persons without an email account, the dial-in information will be 

provided by a telephone call not later than the afternoon prior to the meeting. 

 

      Richard P. Sparling 

      Bradley R. Miliauskas 

Davis Wright Tremaine LLP 

 

On behalf of Potomac-Appalachian Transmission 

Highline, LLC 
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